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Primary Principal’s Newsletter
International Schools Library Week 2018

This week is International Schools Library Week. The theme this year is g
‘Why | love my school library.” The students will be taking part in lots of fun g&¢
activities based around reading as well as getting the opportunity to dress up %
as a favourite book character on Thursday and hear different stories read by &
volunteer parents in their class. If you would like to read with your child’s
class but you have not yet signed up, please speak to the office and they will "~ gy,
be happy to arrange a time. Thank you to Ms Evelien for all her hard work <.
organising the events this year.

School Council & Green Team

Congratulations to our new School Council and Green Team. Both were elected in September and they are
keen to get on with their new roles. School Council will be firstly focusing on our new playground promises
for this year and Green Team will be helping our school become an even greener environment. Well done
and we look forward to seeing the new initiatives you put in place this year. Thank you to Ms Bernadette
(School Council) and Ms Carrie (Green Team) for their commitment to leading these initiatives this year.

School Council Green Team
2018-19: 2018-19:
Morya - 6A JooHa - 6A
Meng - 6B Dawit - 6B
Luke - 5A Kaknika - 5A
Jasmine - 5B David Y - 5B
Shao Han - 4A TekSing - 4A
Pattar - 4A Kana - 4A
Sharcia - 3A Helen - 3A
Noah - 3B - : ” Juliet - 3B
Halloween Parade B|rthdays

On Wednesday 31st October, we are very excited to be holding We are very happy to help celebrate
our annual Halloween parade. All students are invited to dress up Cchildren’s birthdays in school as we
in a costume on this day and bring a voluntary contribution of $1 know the children enjoy having fun at
which will be put towards our annual donation to Angkor Hospital thiS time with their classmates. If you do
for Children and Kantha Bopha. There will be prizes for the best WI'Sh tol 2"”9 km a fﬁked to se]lebrate,
costumes in Foundation Stage (Nursery to Rec 2) Key Stage One tr;\ease et us know the day betore So

: at we can contact the class teacher
(Year 1 to Year 2) and Key Stage 2 (Yr 3 to Yr 6). Year 6 will be who can arrange a time that will best

available before school on the day for face painting. suit the class timetable.

ISSR promotes healthy snacking. Make sure your child has a healthy
snack for snack time.

We are one,
But we are many.
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Lunch Boxes

Please remember to make sure water bottles, and
snack and lunch boxes are labelled with your
child’s name and class. This makes our job so
much easier during snack and lunchtimes. We - g
also have items in the lost property that would 5% %3 >

SR

2GRIBIRNDBLRNNS 305 1455 65BNG VISREDVRIUREIY

. . D! SSSANSSE) »- RIS & NI STINOME) TIEED 6D 6 JFHS 996
have been returned to their correct owner if they % 50 :;ii’ziaismééjsﬁ; E;l::;j;;;i;z:ﬂ:ﬁf;ﬁi;f
. =4 LRIV SRBIBRES SRR ZISYSERNRNIISEH )
had been labelled with the CorreCt name and 3 OWIRBSR B BUMEEs § fonan 8R5tsr s SO 25an B 098
class. Thanks for your help with this. snnnsssasiedmnd Inoe S0 iegan fa009G
Dear Parents / Guardians,
SWi m m i nq School is closed from Monday ()8” October until Friday 12 October

for Pchum Ben Ceremony. School starts back on Monday 15 October
2018, Happy national holiday !

Swimming will begin after the Pchum Benh holi-
day. Each teacher has the class timetable for |  Thank you to all the parents who attended our

when swimming will be held for their class and a Parent Workshop: Reading with Your Child
copy of the timetable will be displayed on the
parents’ noticeboard. )
We are looking forward to starting swimming les- WHj CﬁN T WE SKF REﬂDING TON‘GHT?

i i Student C ds | minut
sons again and using our new pool. e e T

equals 3600 minutesa  equals 900 minutes i;\ Ba 180 rsv;::\:;ﬁ: g zﬂgghd
i i % hool . Stud year.
Turning off car engines S emeN witrookcprr e " cporoRimal 6000
1,800,000 words. 282,000 words. words.

Please remember to turn off your engine when
collecting your child from school.
An idling engine can produce up to twice as
many exhaust emissions as an engine in motion.
Exhaust emissions contain a range of air pollu-
tants such as carbon monoxide, nitrogen diox-
ide, and particulate matter. These can effect the -
alr quality of te surrounding environment and b1 o ot ot e stden A it S sttt of ety
the air we breathe. e betlor reader? (Nagy & Herman, 1987) '
Lets protect our children and turn off our
engines!

If you are not
willing to learn,
no one can help you.

If you are

determined
to learn,

Year 6A and 6B went on a very in-
teresting field trip to AHC, Angkor

Nno one can 2A went out to investigate if they could find Hospital for Children. The students
any microhabitats in the school grounds, and learned how to properly wash their
St Op yo u ~ discover what might live there. They found a hands, and what to do with a nose
few places where minibeasts have decided to bleed.
make their homes in our school.
|
Star of the Month AﬂGOSOCLNelel- b
We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at A €T SChool LIubs
sam on st i Janry
’ . e 1l send out a letter
Tuesday 6th November- Nursery-Year 1 (R1B perform|'ng) about them soon.
Wednesday 7th November - Year 2-Year 6 (4A performing)




